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INTERNAL MEMO
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FROM: Vice Chancellor TO: NEW STUDENTS - SEPTEMBER

2020 INTAKE

SUBJECT: REPORTING FOR FACE TO FACE STUDIES TO COMPLETE THE 157

SEMESTER OF THE 2020/2021 ACADEMIC YEAR

Following the deliberations of the 34" Regular Senate Board meeting held on the 15th
October 2020, it was resolved that the September 2020 intake students will report to the
University on the Monday 30" November 2020 for face to face and virtual blended
learning to complete their 1st semester 2020/2021 academic year which has been on

through the Virtual blended e-learning. Please note the following;:
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The students will be on Campus from the Monday 30t November to 22nd
December 2020.

The University will offer hostels on first come first served basis at a prescribed fee
of Kshs.1,700.00 to be included in the fees payment. Those that won't be
accommodated in the University will have to make accommodation arrangement.
The students are required to carry along the required COVID 19 PPE'S for the
period they will be in the University.

The students will be required to have a laptop or tablet for continued virtual
blended learning.

The students will be required to sign nominal rolls and submit hard copy of
documents submitted during the online registration period.

In view of the above, the students are requested to observe all guidelines as directed by
the GOK, MOH, and the County government of Mombasa and all other guidelines that
will periodically be provided by the University.

Prof. Laila Abubakar
VICE CHANCELLOR

TUM is ISO 9001:2015 Certified



